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September 23, 2010 

 

RE: Docket UT-073024 – Petition of Eltopia Communications, LLC for 

Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Eltopia Communications, LLC (“Eltopia”) requests permission to 

withdraw its petition seeking designation as an eligible telecommunications 

carrier.  The information contained in the petition no longer reflects Eltopia’s 

operations or the requirements of the universal service program.  Accordingly, 

Eltopia respectfully requests leave to withdraw its petition, without prejudice to 

refiling another petition in the future, and asks the Commission to close this 

docket. 

Sincerely, 

 
Glenn Blackmon 

on behalf of 

Eltopia Communications, LLC 

 

c: Richard Finnigan, WITA 


